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May 23, 2021 

1st Reading:  Acts of the Apostles 2:1-11 The 
Holy Spirit descends upon the apostles gath-
ered in Jerusalem. 
. 
2nd Reading: 1 Corinthians 12:3b-7,12-13 
We are all one in Christ Jesus. 
 
Gospel Reading: John 20:19-23  Jesus      
appears to his disciples and gives them the 
gift of the Holy Spirit. 

• May 29, 2021 - Family 5K Fun Run & Walk 
 
• June 17, 2021 - Msgr. Ted Rooney Memorial 

Golf Outing 
 
• June 19, 2021 - Maker’s Market 
 
• July 11, 2021 - A Banquet in the Inner Garden 

Dear Parishioners, 
 
 Congratulations to our boys and girls who 
were confirmed on May 21, 2021. You all worked 
hard for this. May you be inspired to exercise the 
gifts of the Holy Spirit given to you on the day of 
your Confirmation. Congratulations also to our 
adult baptized Catholics who have completed 
their preparations:  Francisco Huezo Jr, Angela 
Iannnacchino and Aaron Reuscle who are going 
to be confirmed this weekend at the 9:30 am 
Mass on the Solemnity of Pentecost. Let us pray 
that they may use their gifts for the service of the 
Church and the community. 

 
New Guidelines  

from the Diocese of Rockville Centre. 
 
 As more and more restrictions are being 
lifted by the CDC, the diocese has recently is-
sued revisions in the restrictions we have set 
for the parishes in Long Island.  We are imple-
menting these adjustments as we see fit to our 
concrete circumstances here at Ss. Cyril and 
Methodius. 
 
1.  The dispensation from the obligation to at-
tend Sunday and Holy Day of Obligation Mass-
es remains in effect.  It is anticipated that this 
will be lifted soon. But we are seeing our faith-
ful coming back and we continue to highly en-
courage the faithful to return to in-person par-
ticipation in the Holy Mass. We will continue to 
livestream our 9:30 AM Sunday Masses for the 
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PASTORAL STAFF:    (631) 667-4044 
 

Rev. Gius Garcia, Pastor, Ext. 121 
Rev. Patrick Grace, Associate Pastor, Ext. 166 
Rev. Francis D. Sang, In Residence, Ext. 170 (Retired) 
Rev. Gregory Cappuccino, Occasional Help, (Retired) 
 

Deacon John F. Fitzpatrick, Ext. 124 
Deacon James A. Murano, Ext. 127 
Deacon William Sperl, Ext. 112 
 

Ms. Amora Laucella, Religious Education, Ext. 145 
Ms. Janet McEnany, Social Ministry, Ext 105 
Mr. Timothy Leitch, Youth Ministry,  Ext. 154 
Deacon Philip A. Mills, Jr. Business Manager, Ext. 110 
Deacon James A. Murano, Liturgical Music Ext. 127 
 

Sister Susan Snyder, CSJ, School Principal , Ext. 133 

BAPTISM:   Saturday at 12:30 pm and Sunday at 2:00 pm.  Contact the Parish Office to arrange 
for an interview and to register for the required preparation class. 
 

MARRIAGE:  Arrangements should be made at least six months in advance and prior to wedding 
reception plans.  Call the Parish Center to make an appointment for the initial intake. 
 

PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK:  Holy Communion are ministered by appointment to those 
confined to home.  Contact the Parish Office to schedule a visit by a Eucharistic Minister.   
 

THE ANOINTING OF THE SICK: Saturdays after the 8:30 am Mass (inform priest before Mass 
or request for it after Mass) . In an emergency, call the Parish Office to request a priest. Outside 
office hours, call (631) 667-4044, Ext. 9. 

 Mrs. Jane Carleo Ext. 111, Bookkeeper 
  Mrs. Joan Ann Loring, Ext. 122 
        Parish Secretary / Bulletin Editor 
  Mrs. Marianne Saffran, Ext. 115 
        Baptism & Wedding Coordinator 

Schedule of Masses 
 

Saturday: 5:00 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday: 8:00 am, 9:30 am: Family Mass - LIVESTREAM, 
  11:00 am, 12:30 pm 
  4:00 pm (Vietnamese Mass) & 6:00 pm 

Weekdays: 7:00 am, 8:30 am, 12:15 pm 
Saturday:    8:30 am 
 

Holy Day Schedule 
Eve of Holy Day: 5:00 pm 
Holy Day: 7:00 am, 8:30 am 
  12:15 pm & 7:00 pm 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:  (Children’s Chapel) 
Monday, Wednesday & Friday: after the 12:15 pm Mass  
Saturday:  4:00 pm - 4:30 pm 
     and by appointment by calling the Parish Office 

Parish Office 
 Tel:  (631) 667-4044 
 Fax:  (631) 667-6237 
 Email: parishoffice@sscmdp.org 
 

Office Hours 

Monday, Wednesday, Friday 
    Saturday & Sunday 
 9:00 am - 1:00 pm 

Tuesday & Thursday:  
 4:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

 

Parish Social Ministry Office Hours 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 
  10:00 am - 3:00 pm 

Other hours by appointment only. 
Email: socialministry@sscmdp.org 

PARISH TRUSTEES 
 Mary Malerba 
 John Grieb 



 

  - 3 - 

 

 

Monday May 24 

  7:00 AM: For Stephen Salerno’s intentions 

  8:30 AM: In Thanksgiving to the Sacred Heart of Jesus for 
favor granted 

12:15 PM: Rene Marie Gasparrini 

Tuesday May 25 

  7:00 AM: Kevin Hoar 

  8:30 AM: For Carolyn Barbier’s intentions 

12:15 PM: Deborah Weiteman 

Wednesday May 26 

  7:00 AM: Joseph Malerba 

  8:30 AM: James Amend 

12:15 PM: For Chuen Kam Chan-Shek’s intentions 

Thursday May 27 

  7:00 AM: Lawrence Dawnes 

  8:30 AM: Anthony LaSalle 

12:15 PM: Dorothy Mallon 

Friday May 28 

  7:00 AM: Carlos and Sebastian Bautista 

  8:30 AM: Orlando and Grazia Oliviero 

12:15 PM: Patricia Degraw 

Saturday May 29 

  8:30 AM Purgatorial Society 

  5:00 PM (Open: no offered intentions) 

Sunday May 30 

  8:00 AM For Our Parishioners 

  9:30 AM Giuseppe Giuliano 

11:00 AM Michael Desiderio, Vinko Horvat and for Chuen 
Kam Chan-Shek’s intentions 

12:30 AM Aida Feliciano 

  6:00 PM Veneranda Vitale 

MASS INTENTIONS 

PRESIDERS FOR  NEXT WEEK’S MASSES 
Saturday,     May 29 
5:00 PM: Fr. Chris Deh 
Sunday,       May 30 

  8:00 AM: Fr. Gius Garcia 
  9:30 AM: Fr. Patrick Grace 
11:00 AM: Fr. Chris Deh 
12:30 PM: Fr. Patrick Grace 
  6:00 PM: Fr. Gius Garcia 

PRAY FOR THE SICK  
T. J. Hicks, Christian Daniel, Owen Chapman, William Shirk, Baby 
Bella Barra, Baby Frank Barra, Rita Haggerty, Catherine Rizzo, 
Rosemarie Dorsty, Margaret McCartney, Richard J. Murphy, Nuala 
Egan, Theresa Schaefer, Leonard Caltabiano, Mary Massa, Joseph 
Massa, Jacqueline Lullis, Mary Anne Farrell-Tzanetos, Frank 
Persico, Joan Olcott, Barbara Wineberger, Connie Rigert, Steve, 
Frank & Diane Peterson, Catherine Troiano, Luida Samson, 
Matthew Locascio, John Giusto, Omar Stuart, Robert Glaser, Lucillle 
Sanelli, Michael Ferro, Stanley Urbanowski Angelina Diramacco, 
Joseph Giammarino, Maryann Farrell, Stephen Neveroski, Eugene 
Sheehy, Edward Muldowney, Alberto Sanelli, Stephen M. Murphy, 
Clemente Oropallo, Kevin Talbot, Jean Fortunato, Gayle Ryan, Jen 
Scicutella, Anthony Ferrero, Luke Vaughn, Joyce Ratushny, Barbara 
Dunne, John Townsend, Myra Bianco, Hazel Mills,  Kristen Mills, 
Caroline Palma, Diane Canavan, Phyllis Catapano, Michael Naglieri, 
Christopher Scheuer, Geralyn, Joseph, Nicole and Meala Vizzari, 
Glenn Tarquinio, Lisa Hulsen, Eleanor Collazo, Jean Simeone, 
Provadence Hulsen, Antoinette Fisher, Patricia LaMotte, Tony 
Bufalino, Jackie Becker, Maureen Edwards, Baby Bradley James 
Reich, Baby Chase Everett Reich, Donna & John Daly, Edward 
Henry, Kathy & Michael Rivera, Patricia Brennan, Kathleen Jacobi, 
Carmine Soldano, Salvatore Piazzolla, Keith Thomas, Frank 
Ribando, Anthony Marchese, Carmelo Mal Controne, Joseph 
Battista, Brianna Barra, Chrisie Carbona, Christopher Racioppo, 
Bernadette Stritch, Paul Mattei, Julio Cesar Rivera, Joseph Eugene 
Torres, Parette Gesell Torres, Syndey Ann Torres, Lydia Reveron, 
Christopher M. Wall, Peter Sheppard 

                        REST IN PEACE 
Mary Ann Norcia, Yolande Colas 

WE PRAY ESPECIALLY FOR OUR  
            SERVICE MEN AND WOMEN 
 

Sgt. Joseph Evola, Karley Hawkins, Gabriella        
Hawkins, Ryan Ferrara, Sean O’Farrell von Fenton,   
Lt. Patrick H. LaMonica, Lt. Jonathan W. LaMonica, 
1st Lt. Charles Gulotta, 1st Lt. Matthew Gulotta,  
James Powers,  Cordel  Breitenstein, Commander 
Christopher Grande 
 

 If you would like your family member added to the list 
or if one has returned home, please contact the Parish   
Office or email jloring@sscmdp.org 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE 
Second Banns 

Justin Piacentino — St. Philip & James, St James, NY 
Christine Anders —  Ss. Cyril and Methodius 

NEWLY BAPTIZED 
         We pray for the new members of our family   
James Patrick Kenning, Addison Rae Stewart 
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Today we celebrate the descent of the Holy 
Spirit upon the disciples. 

 
 

OUR STEWARDSHIP PLEDGE:  
THREE (3) HOURS TO THE LORD 

● One hour in prayer each week  
● One hour in service to others each week  
● One hour’s wages financial support of our 
parish family. 

 
MEMORIALS — May 23 to May 29 

 
BREAD AND WINE - Available 
 

ALTAR CANDLES  - Available 
 

CANDLES AT BLESSED MOTHER’S SHRINE -  Available 
 

CANDLES AT ST JOSEPH’S SHRINE -  Available 
 

FLOWERS AT BLESSED MOTHER’S SHRINE - In loving memory of our mother, Joan      
McCarthy.  All our love, the entire McCarthy Family. 
 

FLOWERS AT ST JOSEPH’S SHRINE - Available 
 

ALTAR FLOWERS - Jean Oropallo, my loving wife of 59 years, May 5th, your 1st Anniversary 
in Heaven.  We miss you, your four daughters, five granddaughters, one grandson and 2 great 
granddaughters. Clemente Oropallo. 
 
 

Altar Candles and Candles at Our Lady’s Shrine and St. Joseph’s Shrine Offering $25; Bread & Wine $50 
Flowers at Blessed Mother and St. Joseph’s Shrine $50; Altar Flowers $50 per Vase $100 for both. 

MAY 16, 2021 
Regular Collection     $15,520.50 
 Online Giving     $  2,024.30 

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL  
Goal $124,100 

$85,412.50 Pledged 
68.83% of Parish Goal 

 

Thank you, and God Bless you, for your faithful                
weekly Stewardship  of our  Parish  and  for your support of 

the 2021 Catholic Ministries Appeal! 

sick and the homebound. But we hope for you to 
come back for there is nothing like the experi-
ence of being present with each other in person 
at Mass. 
 
2.  The diocese is now allowing 100% of the 
Church’s capacity. There is a qualification how-
ever, as “some” distancing should remain in 
place which applies more specifically to people 
who do not belong to the same household.  This 
distance is not a strict magic measured number 
(6 feet or 3 feet). The underlying principle here 
is respect and to mindful of people who may not 
be ready to be in close contact with others. The 
blue ribbon on every other pew will remain to 
put some order and structure in maintaining 
some distance from others. But when necessary 

and with some discretion, they may be tempo-
rarily removed to accommodate members of the 
same household to be closer to each other at 
Mass. 
 
3.  Masks should continue to be worn except by 
children under 2 years of age and those with 
breathing difficulty. 
 
4. Liturgical Ministers are encouraged, but on a 
voluntary basis, to resume exercising their min-
istry. Lectors are very much needed for a num-
ber of Sunday Masses. Please call Joan Loring 
to be included in the schedule. We will continue 
to limit communion stations to 4  per Mass. We 
ask our Eucharistic Ministers to please call the 

...continued on the next page 
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anquet 
a 

Inner Garden in the  

Sunday ,  July 11 ,  2021,  6:00 pm  

office if you wish to be assigned to any of the 
Sunday Masses.  Likewise, we are recruiting 
children 4th Grade and up to be trained and be-
come Altar Servers. See the bulletin for details.  
Ushers are also very much needed at all Mass-
es.  Please call Paul Coppola at 631-433-8712 if 
interested. Finally, the choir will be brought back 
this year when choir season begins in Septem-
ber. 
 
5. The Sign of Peace is optional in the Roman 
Rite.  In the instruction, it says, “when appropri-
ate.” It was suspended in the past to prevent 
people from going around and possibly making 
physical contact with the other members of the 
congregation in attendance.  It is, however, my 
decision to now allow the exchange of peace be-
fore the Lamb of God to be resumed beginning 
Monday, May 24 in all daily and Sunday Masses.  
However, we need to be reminded that physical 
contact (such as shaking hands, giving hugs or 
kisses) to express peace must be limited only to 

members of one’s household. The recom-
mended form of expressing peace is by stay-
ing put and bowing/nodding at those in your 
close proximity. 
 
6.  As people have now become aware of the 
importance of wearing masks, constantly sani-
tizing hands and avoiding touching the face 
with non-sanitized hands, beginning this 
weekend the blue books will now be returned 
to the pews. 
 
7.  Holy water fonts continue to remain empty 
indefinitely.  However, Holy Water is available 
to the faithful in the Holy Water tank by the 
sacristy entrance on the lectern side of the 
sanctuary.  Please be reminded that the water 
is NOT for drinking but is used to bless our-
selves and religious items in our homes. 

Fr. Gius Garcia 
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This May is the 6th Anniversary of Pope Francis encyclical, Laudato Si´. 
 

Pope Francis’ message reiterates the Church’s call for responsible stewardship of creation and calling all to en-
sure that our methods of production and consumption honor our Creator, respect the Lord’s command to care 
for creation and serve the needs of the human family (especially the poorest and most vulnerable). 

 

Your support of the Catholic Ministries Appeal supports programs dedicated to protecting the sanctity of life at 
all stages. 

 

                                                    
 
 
 

      �----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

   Please make checks payable to Catholic Ministries Appeal. 

     Parish _____________________________________________      Total Pledge:  $_______ 

     Name _____________________________________________  Down payment:   $_______ 

     Address__________________________________ 

     City, State, Zip: _________________________________________________________ 

     Phone: ________________________ Signature: _____________________________Date:_________ 

“Understanding the dignity of every human life and how it has been created by God – giving glory to Him in all our work – 
sharing the faith in our words and actions.  Giving witness every day – so we can inspire others to do the same.” - Dr. Lisa 
Honkanen, Director of our Office of Human Life, Family and Bioethics. 

         BLOOD DRIVE 
    SS. Cyril and Methodius Church 
           June 15, 2021  
         3:00pm to 9:00pm 
 

        SS Cyril and Methodius School Gym 
 

                           APPOINTMENTS PREFERRED! 
                  Walk-ins allowed  

For more information or to schedule an appointment contact Doreen at 516-478-5031  
Or go to the below link 

                  https://donate.nybc.org/donor/schedules/drive_schedule/28095 
                       Or Scan the QR code above with your phone. 

 • May NOT donate if they have a positive 
   diagnostic test or experienced symptoms 
   of COVID-19 in the last 14 days 
• May NOT donate if they are currently on 
   self-quarantine restrictions 

Please be aware that we 
do NOT test for COVID-19.  You should 

contact your health care provider if 
you want to be tested.  

DONORS PRESENTING: 
• Must wear a mask or face coverin g 
• Will have their temperature taken 
• Must be 14 days symptom free if      
    recovered from COVID-19 
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Family Faith Formation and Religious Education  

Office Information 
Office Hours: Monday-Thursday, 9:30am-2:30pm 

(631) 667-4044 exts. 146 & 147  
faithformation@sscmdp.org 

Instagram: SSCMFamilyFaithFormation 
Facebook: SsCyrilandMethodiusRCC 

Administration 
Ms. Laucella 

Director of Family Faith Formation,  
Programming, & Religious Education 

(631) 667-4044 ext. 145 
amlaucella@sscmdp.org 

Weekly Greeting from Ms. Laucella 
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! This weekend, we celebrate Pentecost, the Birthday of the Church! Since it’s only      
appropriate to celebrate a birthday with gifts and with loved ones, I am taking this opportunity to share with all 
of you a great gift that our Church received this weekend; New members in the form of our newly Confirmed 
Level 8 students! I so look forward to sharing with all of you pictures of our big day in the upcoming weeks! 

Congratulations First Holy Communion Students! 
We have officially completed all of our First Holy Communions for our students! I am SO PROUD of them, 
and am so thankful and grateful for such beautiful days; From great weather to sharing these days with all of 
our students and their families, all six sessions were absolutely perfect and filled with so much joy. Thank you 
so much for all of your prayers; I have been feeling them all month long! Be sure to check out our Instagram 
for all of our photos of our big days; If you have a First Holy Communion student, remember to tag us in 
your posts and stories so that we can share what First Holy Communion looks like through your eyes! 

Saturday, May 1st at 11:00am 

Saturday, May 1st at 1:00pm 

Saturday, May 8th at 11:00am 

Saturday, May 8th at 1:00pm 

Saturday, May 15th at 11:00am 

Saturday, May 15th at 1:00pm 

FORMED Recommendations 
In honor of us celebrating the Feast of Our Lady of Fatima this month, I am recom-
mending to all of our families one of my favorite videos on FORMED: “Fatima: 
The Day the Sun Danced”! This is a great short film all about the miracle of Our 
Lady (and a great opportunity to practice your Rosary, boys and girls!) Use the QR 
codes to take you directly to each video series; Just scan with your phone in the 
camera app to start watching, and enjoy! 
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makers 

market 
JUNE 19, 2021 

ARTISANS  I  CRAFTS PEOPLE 
Ss. Cyril and Methodius Catholic School Parking Lot 

For information, please contact: 
Mike Gonzalez:  917-705-5355 

VENDORS NEEDED! 
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.                                      

ORDER FORM 
          Date: ______/_______/__________ 

Saint: _________________________________________________________________ 
In memory of:  __________________________________________________________ (optional) 
Requested by:  __________________________________________________________ 
Contact info:   ___________________________________________________________ (Email) 

    ___________________________________________________ (Phone number) 
 

$100 - Payment: (check one) Cash _______ Credit Card ______________________________________ Check ________ 

Why NO NAME LABELS for each Saint tile? One purpose of the wall is to become a challenge for our students to be able 
to enumerate as many names of the Saints as possible without a cheat sheet. Names and their donors will be posted on 
the Bulletin Board by the elevator in the near future to be our reviewer and also to acknowledge the donors of the tiles.  

Saints Cyril & Methodius 
Reusable Grocery Bags 

Make Excellent Gifts 

Strong and Eco-Friendly  

Available for Purchase  

at the Rectory. 

$5.00 per Bag 

Director of Parish Social Ministry  

           Meeting  Tuesday, June 1st at 4:00 p.m.  
                 For all past, current and future Volunteers 
 

Please call the me at 631-667-4044 ext. 105 or on my cell phone 631-275-7116.   
                                   You can leave a message if you don’t talk to me.    
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

FOOD 

1. Bread (this is a very big need) 
2. Canned Vegetables 
3. Snacks 
4. Shelf stable juice 

Please don’t put the bread in the   
bottom of the bins where it can be 

crushed by heavier items.   

NON FOOD ITEMS 

1. Paper towels 
2. Napkins 

5. Sugar free food 
6. Gluten free 
7. Canned fish other than Tuna 
8. Shelf stable milk 

Due to the generous donations from Miraculous Medal and two of our parishioners, Frank and Sadie, our    
refrigerators are stuffed full!  We cannot add a single thing more. If there is anyone in the community who   
knows someone that can donate a couple of single door commercial refrigerators (with no freezer) we would 
be very grateful.  You never know until you ask.  So I am asking. 

 

Thank you and God Bless all of you for your good works. 

Janet 
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SSCM Family 5K Run/Walk  REGISTRATION FORM 
 
FIRST NAME: ____________________    LAST NAME:  ________________________  
EMAIL:  _____________________________________________________________  
PHONE:  ___________________      GENDER:___________    AGE: _______  
T-SHIRT SIZE: __________   Running in memory of: ______________________   

 
REGISTRATION OPTIONS: (check one) 

  STANDARD REGISTRATION  $25.00 (includes Finisher Medal and eligible for 1st place    

               awards) 

  DELUXE REGISTRATION  - $35.00 (includes, Finisher Medal & Souvenir T-shirt,  
 eligible for 1st place awards) 

   FAMILY OF 3 REG. - $95.00 (Includes 3 Deluxe Registrations with discount) 

   FAMILY OF 4 REG. - $125.00 (Includes 4 Deluxe Registrations with discount) 

   FAMILY OF 5 REG. - $150.00 (Includes 5 Deluxe Registrations with discount) 

   ____ SPONSORED RACER   - Participants can also choose to find multiple family  
            & friends to sponsor their completion of the event 

 

(If a family or group has more than 5 participants, just add $25 to the total registration fee.) 

Saturday, May 29, 2021 
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12:00 PM   Lunch and Registration 

  2:00 PM   Shotgun Start 

  6:30 PM   Cocktail Hour at SSCM  

  7:30 PM   Dinner, coffee, tea and dessert 

Timber Point Country Club, Great River 
Sponsored by Mangano Funeral Home, Inc. 

Thursday, June 17, 2021 

For further information please call: 

Sal Mangano (631) 586-3600, Mike Conboy (631) 539-8932, Rosemarie Brady (631) 681-6336,                                         
Mary Malerba (631) 291-7020  Russell Salerno (631) 291-7020,  Joe & Teri Schiano (631) 595-1709,                               
Carol Tannehill (631) 988-9906,  Dcn. Phil Mills (631) 667-4044 X110 

Please find enclosed a check payable to:  Ss. Cyril & Methodius,  
c/o Dcn. Phil Mills, 125 Half Hollow Road, Deer Park 11729   

 

In the amount of $_________to cover the cost of #__________ golfers.  
 

Names:  _______       _____________    
 

              _______    ______    _____________    
 
 

Item sponsored: ________________________     Amount: $_____________________ 

PRIZES INCLUDE: Closest to Pin, Closest to Pin Second Shot 
Longest Drive (60 and over, 70 and over, 80 and over and 60 and under). 

Sponsors needed for: Tee/Greens: $110; Flag Sponsor: $150; 
Driving Range: $300; Beverage Cart: $800; Golf Carts: $900;  

       Cocktail Hour: $900; Dinner: $900; Dessert: $900; Barbeque: $900  

ALL FLAG ORDERS DUE BY MAY 24 

ALL MONEY DUE BY JUNE 8 

Memorial Golf Outing & Dinner  

$170.00 per person for Golf (Soft Spikes 
required), Lunch, Green Fees, Beverage      
Cart, Dinner & Cocktails                                   

$75.00 Dinner only 

       Honoring:  

      Carol Tannehill  Jane Carleo  Anna Ortiz  Cathie Taibi   Kathy Liegey 
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  I would like to be an altar server. 
 

 Name:  ___________________________________________ 
 Address:    ___________________________________________ 
    ___________________________________________ 
Parent’s Cell Number: ____________________  Grade: _________ 
Parent email address: _______________________________________ 
Parent Signature:   __________________________________________  

If you have any special requests regarding team assignment,  
please indicate on this form and we will do our best to honor it. 

ATTENTION Students in 4th Grade and up 

We are looking for boys and girls who are interested in becoming altar servers. 

Requirements/Details: 
• You must be in 4th grade or older. 

• You will be placed on a team, serving ap-
proximately twice a month, rotating through 
each of our six weekend masses. 

• Altar serving is a year-round commitment.   

• You must be reliable and responsible so that 
you can serve scheduled masses,              
or find a replacement, follow an established 
dress code 

If you are interested, please fill out the bottom of this form and return it by June 4th 2021 to: 
 

Altar Server Committee 
Ss. Cyril and Methodius Church 

125 Half Hollow Rd - Deer Park, NY  11729 
 

or EMAIL us at sscyril.altarservers@yahoo.com 
If you have any questions, you can call or text:  

Jane Carleo 516-707-3153 (cell); Patti Cusumano 516-383-9352 (cell) 
Christine Bruno 631-682-4463 (cell) 
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SSCM ANNUAL AUCTION  
 

1 TICKET = $1.00   
(includes door prize ticket) 

  25 TICKETS FOR $20.00, 
50 TICKETS FOR $40.00,   
75 TICKETS FOR $60.00,  
100 TICKETS FOR $80.00 

 

45 AMAZING  PRIZES 
 Check picture of prizes at www.sscmweb.org 

 

  

SSCM ANNUAL AUCTION  

  25 TICKETS FOR $20.00, 

50 TICKETS FOR $40.00,   

75 TICKETS FOR $60.00,  

100 TICKETS FOR $80.00 

45 AMAZING  PRIZES 
 Check picture of prizes at www.sscmweb.org 

The drawing has been postponed  
                until early June. New date to follow.   

Contacts:  Mrs. Cherise Vidot at 631-445-9587 

Deacon Phil Mills at 631-667-4044 X110 


